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May News!

Our new centre director

We would like to thank everyone who has joined
us in prayer for the new Director of Coventry Youth
for Christ.

We are pleased to announce that Steph Pring has
been appointed following a successful interview
where she shared her enthusiasm for the young
people in Coventry and has a passion to grow the
work of Coventry Youth for Christ. She will be
starting this new role on 1st May.

We would encourage you to continue to pray for
Steph as she starts this new and exciting role. Pray
that God will bless, guide and provide for Steph as
she seeks to grow the work of Youth for Christ
within the city.

Entering exam season

Many young people are entering into exam season in
the coming days and weeks. Please be praying for
those that you know who are about to take their GCSE's
and A Levels.

YouthScape have written a great blog with 15 tips on
how to support young people in this season and how to
help them prepare for exam days.

CLICK HERE to read the article.



Church Partnership Update

Young people at St Christopher's church have been
working through the youth Alpha series recently, and
Steph helped to lead the Holy Spirit away day with
them.

It was a fantastic day, with young people hearing from
God, sharing words and pictures for each other, and
experiencing the Holy Spirit.

We are so grateful to God for all He continues to do in

the lives of the young people there.

Prayer Breakfasts

The upcoming prayer sessions are:

Saturday 29th April (and the last Saturday of
every month), 8-10am, hosted by our friends at
Core Arts, email us for the address at
admin@covyfc.org

Tuesday 9th May (and the 2nd Tuesday of every
month), 7.30-8.30am, Queens Road Baptist
Church.

Prayer Points

» Pray for those starting to take exams for their GCSE's
and A Levels.

» Pray that God would impact each young person that
we engage with through our schools work, church
partnerships and youth cafes.

» Pray for Steph as she takes on the role of centre
director.

o Pray for Steph and the trustees as they on an away day
on the 13th May, for fresh vision, wisdom and ideas for
the future.

» Pray that God would continue to widen our reach in
the city so that we can continue to see young people

coming to know Him!




Thanking God for...

e Growth in numbers at our youth cafes each

week.

e The opportunity to mentor young people in
schools each week and for Catherine who
volunteers her time for this.

o For all those that give to CYFC, in time,
prayer, and financially.

e For our amazing trustees and all they do.

Giving...

If you receive our newsletters regularly and feel in your
heart you would like to take an extra step of faith and
support us financially, you can do so eitheron a
monthly basis or a one off gift by CLICKING HERE.

Stay Connected...

Besides our newsletter, we regularly update our
supporters with what we are getting up to on our social
media accounts. If you use Facebook or Instagram -
just type in CovYFC to find our accounts and stay
updated with our weekly posts or better yet - leta

young person know how to follow us!

Follow Our Social Media "o I




